
RADIO STATION

1000 WATTS

WTNC
THOMASVILLE, N. C.

Oct. 23, 1947

Dear. Mr. Geary:

I received your letter of Sept. 21 and want
to thank you for the information you sent on the
redeption of our signal. Your loging of the
program was correct hope you can tune us in again
sometimes.

Sincerely,
L. M. Sugg CB

,7/22.2'.

790 KILOCYCLES


